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Student Announcements:  September 9, 2016 
 

Breakfast for Monday: 
Funnel Cake 

Lunch for Monday: 
Cheeseburger Sliders, Baked Beans, Fruit & Milk 

 
**EVENTS FOR TODAY** 

 
No School K-6 

Early Dismissal 7-12 
 

Varsity and J.H. Cross Country Invite 3pm @ Skyview Park in Norfolk 
 

Varsity Football vs. Cross County 7pm @ Stanton 
Special Half Time Check Presentation 

 
*The "celebrate Stanton" radio broadcast begins this Friday and continues every 
week at 3:50 pm on KIX106. Tune in and don't forget to give the yearbook staff 
ideas on what's new at SHS so that we can include your news! 
 
*The UNK Rep will be here Monday, September 12th at 2:45. Please sign up in 
the guidance office if you want to find out more information about the 
University of NE at Kearney. 
 
*There will be a High School FBLA meeting Monday September 12th during 
Advisory. Go to Advisory first for attendance and then report to Mrs. Renn’s 
room. All High School students are welcome. 
 
*There will be an Explorers' Club meeting in Mr. Blum's classroom during 
Advisory on Monday, September 12. 
 
*Juniors and Seniors: Please remind your parents to attend the Financial Aid 
night Tuesday Sept. 13th at 6:00 pm in the school library. You are also 
encouraged to come and learn about financial aid options. 
 
*There will be a National Honor Society meeting in Mr. Blum's classroom 
during homeroom on Wednesday, September 14. 
 
*2016 yearbooks will be distributed during home room next Wednesday, Sept. 
15. There are a few copies still available; please see Mrs. D. Schwartz or any 
staff member to reserve yours for only $20. Malachi Jochum and Allie Spence: 
We have copies reserved for you but they are not paid for; please bring your 
$20 asap. Thanks! 

GO MUSTANGS!! 
               
An information sheet will be sent home with your student but these are also on 
the front page of the school website at www.scs-ne.org  
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